
 

  

 

January 8, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Yesterday we were informed from the government that schools are closed to in person learning until January 22, 2021 

and expected to resume on Monday January 25, 2021. Until that time students are engaged in remote learning.  

I would like to thank you, your children and our staff for working so hard and so well together with on line learning. 

Together we continue to meet the challenges that come our way with success. Although we are not in the building right 

now, our dedication to each other is steadfast and our support of each other never wavers.   

A reminder that our Board web page has many resources that you may find helpful, including those for parents and for 

mental health. Please reach out to myself or your child’s teacher if there is anything you need. 

One of my favorite Psalms is The Lord is our Shepherd. I learned this as a small child and often refer to it during 

challenging times. I share it with you below. Please know that we are here to help you in any way. We will continue to 

face the challenges together, and we will see each other soon! 

PSALMS 23 

The LORD our Shepherd 

1 The LORD is my shepherd; 

I have everything I need. 

2  He lets me rest in fields of green grass 

and leads me to quiet pools of fresh water. 

3  He gives me new strength. 

He guides me in the right paths, 

as he has promised. 

4  Even if I go through the deepest darkness, 
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I will not be afraid, LORD, 

for you are with me. 

Your shepherd's rod and staff protect me. 

5 You prepare a banquet for me, 

where all my enemies can see me; 

you welcome me as an honored guest 

and fill my cup to the brim. 

6  I know that your goodness and love will be with me all my life; 

and your house will be my home as long as I live. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Mr. Amos 
 


